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S6: 4939120241 CV - BTKHB QT TP. Hé Chi Minh, ngay 1 thang 04 ném 2021
CONG BO THONG TIN

Kinh giti: - Uy Ban Chitng Kho#n Nha Nwéc
- S& Giao Dich Chitng Khoin TP. HCM

- Tén cong ty : CONG TY CO PHAN XAY DUNG COTECCONS

- Tén giao dich : COTECCONS

- Dia chi try s& chinh: 236/6 Pién Bién Pha, P.17, Q. Binh Thanh, TP. HCM.

- Dién thoai 1 (84) (28) 35142255 - Fax: (84) (28) 35142277

- Ma chimg khoan : CTD

- Vbn dié;u 16 : 792.550.000.000 dong (Bdy trdm chin muoi hai ty, ndm tram nim muoi
triéu dong)

- Ngudi thyuc hién céng b théng tin: 6ng Nguyén Anh Vi — Thu ky HDQT

- Loai thong tin céng bd: M 24h, o 72h, o Yéucidu, o Bét thudong, o Dinh ky

Noi dung cong bo thong tin:

Cong ty C6 phan X4y dung Coteccons cdng bd thong tin vé& viée Cong ty nhan dugc Pon tir
nhiém chitc danh Trudng Ban Kiém sot va Thanh vién Ban Kiém so4t Cong ty ngay 08/4/2021

ctia Ong Luis Fernando Garcia Agraz.

Chi tiét nhu dinh kém.

Noi nhén: CONG TY CQ.BHAN XAY DUNG COTECCONS
- Nhu trén Ng e

- Lueu VP

NGUYEN ANH VU




COTECCONS CONSTRUCTION JOINT SOCIALIST REPUBLIC OF VIETNAM
STOCK COMPANY Independence — Freedom — Happiness

C) Ho Chi Minh City, .8./.‘/./2021
X 4
&n, COTE@ONS'

LETTER OF RESIGNATION

Respectfully to: Board of Directors of Coteccons Construction Joint Stock Company
Board of Supervisors of Coteccons

My name is Luis Fernando Garcia Agraz, currently holding the position of Head of the Board of Supervisors at
Coteccons Construction Joint Stock Company.

First of all, I would like to thank the BOD, BOS, BOM and all employees of the Company for accompanying and
supporting me during the past time. As the Head of BOS, I have always tried my best to ensure the interest of our
company and shareholders.

However, due to personal purposes, I cannot continue my work as the BOS member of the Company. Therefore, 1
write this letter to request for my resignation from the position of Head of BOS as well as BOS member of
Coteccons from £./.7./2021. 1 respectfully ask the BOD and BOS members to consider and accept my
resignation.

Lastly, I would like to wish Coteccons a strong and sustainable development in the coming time.

Best regards,

Luis Fernando Garcia Agraz
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